11 June 2015

Port Congestion Surcharge - Honiara

Dear Clients

Port congestion in Honiara has increased significantly over the past few months due to the
development work currently being undertaken at the port. These delays add considerable
additional costs to shipping lines, and the situation does not appear that it will improve until
the current works have been completed. As a consequence we will be implementing a port
congestion surcharge in Honiara for all import and export cargo at the levels detailed below.

Mode Port Congestion Surcharge

20" FCL USD225.00

40’ FCL uSD450.00

Breakbulk | USD13.00

This surcharge will be applied to all import cargo arriving and all export cargo departing
Honiara after the 11" July 2015, and will be payable in Honiara by importers and exporters
respectively.

If you require any additional information, please contact your local Carpenters Shipping
Agent.

Your Sincerely

Trade Management
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